
Relax Bear Papercraft
Fruit Series

Steven Kossak,Edith Whitney Watts



  Life Hacks for Kids Sunny Keller,2017 Presents
unique craft projects that have been seen on the
Life hacks for kids YouTube show, including
feather earrings, melted crayon art, a headband
holder, and indoor s'mores, and includes questions
answered by Sunny.
  Crafty Creatures DK Publishing,Jane
Bull,2013-09-02 30 craft projects to sew, knit,
and create the cutest critters 30 Crafty Creature
Projects is packed with ideas to create lots of
cute, cuddly and adorable creatures. Award-winning
author, Jane Bull, puts a modern spin on
traditional handicrafts such as sewing, knitting,
and model making in this exciting craft ebook.
Inside you'll find over 30 inspiring projects
ranging from delightful felt cats and teeny tiny
animals, ideal for necklaces and key fobs, to cute
phone pouches and coin purses. The step-by-step
photo sequences of projects ensure you'll be able
to pick any activity and sew, knit or assemble the
adorable animals with ease. Each easy to make
project tells you what materials you'll need and
techniques for knitting or stitching the projects
are embedded in the relevant section for immediate
reference. 30 Crafty Creature Projects is perfect
for budding crafters, providing creative projects
that are great to keep or make as gifts for
friends and family.
  Cozy Days Ira Sluyterman van
Langeweyde,2018-10-06 This lavish title presents
the best work of Ira Iraville Sluyterman van
Langewedye, a popular illustrator beloved for her
idyllic paintings.
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  In a People House Seuss,2023-03-02 Join Mr. Bird
and Mouse in this witty introduction to all the
everyday things you can find in a People House,
perfect for young readers! When Mouse and Mr. Bird
find their way into a People House, they are
thrilled with how much there is to see! From
chairs and stairs to hooks and books, balls of
string and bells to ring, these two chaotic
creatures quickly cause mischief in every room.
But are those footsteps they can suddenly hear?
Easy to read and full of familiar words for early
readers, this story brings Dr. Seuss's unique
blend of rhyme, rhythm, repetition and classic
humour to the home environment.
  The Aztec and Maya Papermakers Victor Wolfgang
Von Hagen,1999-01-01 First scholarly work devoted
to Aztec and Maya papermaking. Chosen by the
American Institute of Graphic Arts as one of the
fifty best books of 1944, it thoroughly discusses
the processes and materials used by these ancient
craftsmen. Extensive editorial apparatus.
Essential reading for historians, anthropologists,
and students.
  Paper Engineering and Pop-ups For Dummies Rob
Ives,2009-03-03 Paper Engineering & Pop-ups For
Dummies covers a wide range of projects, from
greeting cards to freestanding models. Easy-to-
follow, step-by-step instructions and dozens of
accompanying diagrams help readers not only to
complete the diverse projects in the book, but
also master the skills necessary to apply their
own creativity and create new projects, beyond the
book's pages.
  The Art of South and Southeast Asia Steven
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Kossak,Edith Whitney Watts,2001 Presents works of
art selected from the South and Southeast Asian
and Islamic collection of The Metropolitan Museum
of Art, lessons plans, and classroom activities.
  European Pack for Visiting Auschwitz-Birkenau
Memorial and Museum Alicja Białecka,2010-01-01
Taking groups of students To The Auschwitz-
Birkenau Memorial and Museum is a heavy
responsibility, but it is a major contribution to
citizenship if it fosters understanding of what
Auschwitz stands for, particularly when the last
survivors are at the end of their lives. it comes
with certain risks, however. This pack is designed
for teachers wishing to organise student visits to
authentic places of remembrance, and For The
guides, academics and others who work every day
with young people at Auschwitz. There is nothing
magical about visiting an authentic place of
remembrance, and it calls for a carefully thought-
out approach. To avoid the risk of inappropriate
reactions or the failure to benefit from a large
investment in travel and accommodation,
considerable preparation and discussion is
necessary before the visit and serious reflection
afterwards. Teachers must prepare students for a
form of learning they may never have met before.
This pack offers insights into the complexities of
human behaviour so that students can have a better
understanding of what it means to be a citizen.
How are they concerned by what happened at
Auschwitz? is the unprecedented process of
exclusion that was practised in the Holocaust
still going on in Europe today? in what sense is
it different from present-day racism and anti-
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Semitism? the young people who visit Auschwitz in
the next few years will be witnesses of the last
witnesses, links in the chain of memory. Their
generation will be the last to hear the survivors
speaking on the spot. The Council of Europe, The
Polish Ministry of Education And The Auschwitz-
Birkenau Memorial and Museum are jointly
sponsoring this project aimed at preventing crimes
against humanity through Holocaust remembrance
teaching.
  William Morris Stained Glass Coloring Book
William Morris,Coloring Books,A. G.
Smith,2000-01-02 Sixteen lovely illustrations:
Adam Naming the Beasts, Sleeping Apostles, Angel
and Woman, adaptations of wallpaper and textile
designs, and much more. Color and place near a
source of bright light for stained glass effects.
  Create This Book Moriah Elizabeth,2015-05-17
Create This Book is the ultimate outlet for
creativity. Includes 242 pages of unique and
inspiring prompts to get you in the creative zone!
Whether you are trying to get past an artist's
block, wanting to become more creative, or just
looking to have some fun, you will love this
interactive journal! Want to learn more? Check out
Create This Book on Youtube! You can watch Moriah
Elizabeth's Create This Book Series! Great for
inspiration and guidance on your creative journey!
Go to MoriahElizabeth.com for more information.
  Pom Pom Pom Henry Le,2019-09-17 The fabulous
pompoms by Vietnamese artist Le make other pompoms
look distinctly ordinary. This edition presents 50
fun and fashionable designs to create from animals
and emojis to sushi and cakes. Each project is
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accompanied by simple instructional diagrams and
beautiful photography.hy.
  100 Dogs Michael Whaite,2021-06-01 TOP DOGS! Can
there really be 100 dogs behaving in oh-so
familiar doggy ways packed into the pages of this
picture book? Leap dog, sheep dog, fallen fast
asleep dog. . . . Follow Michael Whaite's fun and
lively rhyme as it weaves its way from happy dogs
to yappy dogs to every type of dog in between.
This romp of a read-aloud is bursting with amusing
details to spot and hilarious hounds that dog-
lovers won't be able to resist. Readers will want
to pore over it again and again. Which dog is
yours? Michael Whaite is the award-winning author-
illustrator of Diggersaurs and Diggersaur Explore.
100 Dogs was recognized with two Sainsbury's
Children's Book Awards in England for Best Picture
Book and Children's Book of the Year.
  The Dangerous Book for Boys Conn Iggulden,Hal
Iggulden,2007-05-01 The bestselling book for every
boy from eight to eighty, covering essential
boyhood skills such as building tree houses*,
learning how to fish, finding true north, and even
answering the age old question of what the big
deal with girls is. In this digital age there is
still a place for knots, skimming stones and
stories of incredible courage. This book
recaptures Sunday afternoons, stimulates
curiosity, and makes for great father-son
activities. The brothers Conn and Hal have put
together a wonderful collection of all things that
make being young or young at heart fun—building
go-carts and electromagnets, identifying insects
and spiders, and flying the world's best paper
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airplanes. The completely revised American Edition
includes: The Greatest Paper Airplane in the World
The Seven Wonders of the Ancient World The Five
Knots Every Boy Should Know Stickball Slingshots
Fossils Building a Treehouse* Making a Bow and
Arrow Fishing (revised with US Fish) Timers and
Tripwires Baseball's Most Valuable Players Famous
Battles-Including Lexington and Concord, The
Alamo, and Gettysburg Spies-Codes and Ciphers
Making a Go-Cart Navajo Code Talkers' Dictionary
Girls Cloud Formations The States of the U.S.
Mountains of the U.S. Navigation The Declaration
of Independence Skimming Stones Making a Periscope
The Ten Commandments Common US Trees Timeline of
American History * For more information on
building treehouses, visit www.treehouse-books.com
and www.stilesdesigns.com or see Treehouses You
Can Actually Build by David Stiles
  Growing Up Sew Liberated Meg McElwee,2011-06-14
Bring joy, creativity & learning to your sewing
with fabulous kid-friendly projects! Meg McElwee
puts her signature sewing style into gorgeous
children's clothes and creative activity-focused
designs. From simple clothing to toys, Growing Up
Sew Liberated is packed with innovative, playful
sewing patterns. Follow the structure of a child's
day with 20 projects including: Getting up and
getting dressed: comfortable clothing patterns
such as T-shirts, sweatshirts, and pocket pants.
Homemaking and cooking: projects for engaging
children in helping around the house and for in
the kitchen, such as aprons, bibs, and placemats.
Playtime: indoor and outdoor activities are
celebrated with dolls, a cape, a satchel, and a
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tent. Bedtime: snuggle in for a night in cozy pj's
and a sleep sack. Meg adds in suggestions for
projects and adventures for kids and adults to
explore together and tasks that children can
accomplish on their own. Includes a techniques
section, how-to photos, extra tips and tricks, and
a bonus full-size pattern section, Growing Up Sew
Liberated collects designs, activities, and ideas
that are perfect for adding creativity into the
daily life of sewists, children, and families.
  The Art of Whimsical Lettering Joanne
Sharpe,2014-03-17 A font of information on
lettering styles! The Art of Whimsical Lettering
is an artful instruction book on creating stylized
fonts and expressive artwork with personal
handwriting skills. Author Joanne Sharpe shows you
how to create exuberant and personalized writing
styles for your artworkâ€whether it be a journal,
canvas art, or other projects that use text. After
an overview of Joanne's favorite tools and
surfaces, take a peek into Joanne's personal
lettering journal to discover how you too can
collect inspiration, hone your lettering skills,
and tap into your natural creativity. Joanne then
demonstrates twenty art techniques for creating a
variety of lettering styles using many different
tools. She provides you with fifteen basic
alphabets, ranging from simple pen-and-ink
renditions to increasingly elaborated texts that
reference calligraphy, vintage fonts, and doodle
art, among other styles. Joanne also teaches you
how to turn prosaic lettering into page art
itself, merging text into illustration, or
ornamenting words with decorative drawings.
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  Scrap! The Book Adela Silvestre,2020-01-09 My
name is Adela Silvestre, but as soon as the
Instagram homepage welcomes me I'm magically
transformed into The Mint Feather, a crafter who
loves scrapbooking, Home Decor, and product
photography. There, I explore all kinds of
handicrafts or fields of art. I absolutely go
crazy for wood and cardboard techniques. The noise
of my electric screwdriver is my white noise.
Collage making is my favorite art expression and
decorating my house is my personal therapy.
Without a doubt, what I most enjoy is looking at
random objects and thinking how I can transform
them into something completely different and
creative. Are you joining the party?
  No, David! David Shannon,2006-02 Have you met
David yet? If not, you're in for a treat . . . and
children will be tickled pink by his antics and
amusing scrapes. See what happens to David in a
typical day at home. He doesn't mean to misbehave,
but somehow he just can't help but get into
trouble Amusing matching of picture and text will
have children laughing out loud and happy to read
and re-read the story for a long time to come.
  A Passion for Needlework Inspirations
Studios,2018-10 Needlework ... an obsession since
the beginning of time. A passion for needlework
Factoria VII tells the story of beautiful,
sophisticated neddlework juxtaposed with a rustic,
industrial cottage. Twelve extraordinary
needlework projects. One texture-rich, stone and
wood cottage. The passion continues as a new
adventure awaits within ... Back cover.
  White Wild Indigo Jet Widick,2017-09-29 White
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Wild Indigo is both a children's book and an
illustrated collection of poems for adult readers.
Author Jet Widick writes in a casual and playful
tone that centers around our everyday experiences
and taking delight in the present moment. This
book is a celebration of these moments in catchy
rhymes and wordplay, brought to life by Annie
Moor's bright and cheerful illustrations. Jet
Widick's poetry is a colorful mosaic of life
experiences: the places we've been, the people we
meet, and the things we love. Featuring a treasure
trove of humorous poems about our favorite foods
to glittering gems about science and art, every
child who opens this book will find a whimsical
world of surprises to inspire a lifelong love of
poetry.

Unveiling the Power of Verbal Art: An Emotional
Sojourn through Relax Bear Papercraft Fruit Series

In a world inundated with displays and the
cacophony of immediate transmission, the profound
power and emotional resonance of verbal beauty
often disappear into obscurity, eclipsed by the
constant assault of noise and distractions.
However, set within the lyrical pages of Relax
Bear Papercraft Fruit Series, a captivating
function of literary brilliance that impulses with
raw thoughts, lies an memorable trip waiting to be
embarked upon. Written by a virtuoso wordsmith,
this exciting opus guides visitors on a
psychological odyssey, gently revealing the latent
potential and profound affect stuck within the



11

complex internet of language. Within the heart-
wrenching expanse of the evocative analysis, we
will embark upon an introspective exploration of
the book is key styles, dissect their interesting
writing style, and immerse ourselves in the
indelible effect it leaves upon the depths of
readers souls.
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Relax Bear
Papercraft
Fruit Series
Introduction

In todays
digital age,
the
availability of
Relax Bear
Papercraft
Fruit Series
books and
manuals for
download has
revolutionized
the way we
access
information.
Gone are the
days of
physically
flipping
through pages
and carrying
heavy textbooks

or manuals.
With just a few
clicks, we can
now access a
wealth of
knowledge from
the comfort of
our own homes
or on the go.
This article
will explore
the advantages
of Relax Bear
Papercraft
Fruit Series
books and
manuals for
download, along
with some
popular
platforms that
offer these
resources. One
of the
significant
advantages of
Relax Bear
Papercraft
Fruit Series
books and
manuals for
download is the
cost-saving
aspect.

Traditional
books and
manuals can be
costly,
especially if
you need to
purchase
several of them
for educational
or professional
purposes. By
accessing Relax
Bear Papercraft
Fruit Series
versions, you
eliminate the
need to spend
money on
physical
copies. This
not only saves
you money but
also reduces
the
environmental
impact
associated with
book production
and
transportation.
Furthermore,
Relax Bear
Papercraft
Fruit Series
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books and
manuals for
download are
incredibly
convenient.
With just a
computer or
smartphone and
an internet
connection, you
can access a
vast library of
resources on
any subject
imaginable.
Whether youre a
student looking
for textbooks,
a professional
seeking
industry-
specific
manuals, or
someone
interested in
self-
improvement,
these digital
resources
provide an
efficient and
accessible
means of
acquiring

knowledge.
Moreover, PDF
books and
manuals offer a
range of
benefits
compared to
other digital
formats. PDF
files are
designed to
retain their
formatting
regardless of
the device used
to open them.
This ensures
that the
content appears
exactly as
intended by the
author, with no
loss of
formatting or
missing
graphics.
Additionally,
PDF files can
be easily
annotated,
bookmarked, and
searched for
specific terms,
making them

highly
practical for
studying or
referencing.
When it comes
to accessing
Relax Bear
Papercraft
Fruit Series
books and
manuals,
several
platforms offer
an extensive
collection of
resources. One
such platform
is Project
Gutenberg, a
nonprofit
organization
that provides
over 60,000
free eBooks.
These books are
primarily in
the public
domain, meaning
they can be
freely
distributed and
downloaded.
Project
Gutenberg
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offers a wide
range of
classic
literature,
making it an
excellent
resource for
literature
enthusiasts.
Another popular
platform for
Relax Bear
Papercraft
Fruit Series
books and
manuals is Open
Library. Open
Library is an
initiative of
the Internet
Archive, a non-
profit
organization
dedicated to
digitizing
cultural
artifacts and
making them
accessible to
the public.
Open Library
hosts millions
of books,
including both

public domain
works and
contemporary
titles. It also
allows users to
borrow digital
copies of
certain books
for a limited
period, similar
to a library
lending system.
Additionally,
many
universities
and educational
institutions
have their own
digital
libraries that
provide free
access to PDF
books and
manuals. These
libraries often
offer academic
texts, research
papers, and
technical
manuals, making
them invaluable
resources for
students and
researchers.

Some notable
examples
include MIT
OpenCourseWare,
which offers
free access to
course
materials from
the
Massachusetts
Institute of
Technology, and
the Digital
Public Library
of America,
which provides
a vast
collection of
digitized books
and historical
documents. In
conclusion,
Relax Bear
Papercraft
Fruit Series
books and
manuals for
download have
transformed the
way we access
information.
They provide a
cost-effective
and convenient
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means of
acquiring
knowledge,
offering the
ability to
access a vast
library of
resources at
our fingertips.
With platforms
like Project
Gutenberg, Open
Library, and
various digital
libraries
offered by
educational
institutions,
we have access
to an ever-
expanding
collection of
books and
manuals.
Whether for
educational,
professional,
or personal
purposes, these
digital
resources serve
as valuable
tools for
continuous

learning and
self-
improvement. So
why not take
advantage of
the vast world
of Relax Bear
Papercraft
Fruit Series
books and
manuals for
download and
embark on your
journey of
knowledge?

FAQs About
Relax Bear
Papercraft
Fruit Series
Books

What is a Relax
Bear Papercraft
Fruit Series
PDF? A PDF
(Portable
Document
Format) is a
file format
developed by
Adobe that
preserves the

layout and
formatting of a
document,
regardless of
the software,
hardware, or
operating
system used to
view or print
it. How do I
create a Relax
Bear Papercraft
Fruit Series
PDF? There are
several ways to
create a PDF:
Use software
like Adobe
Acrobat,
Microsoft Word,
or Google Docs,
which often
have built-in
PDF creation
tools. Print to
PDF: Many
applications
and operating
systems have a
"Print to PDF"
option that
allows you to
save a document
as a PDF file
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instead of
printing it on
paper. Online
converters:
There are
various online
tools that can
convert
different file
types to PDF.
How do I edit a
Relax Bear
Papercraft
Fruit Series
PDF? Editing a
PDF can be done
with software
like Adobe
Acrobat, which
allows direct
editing of
text, images,
and other
elements within
the PDF. Some
free tools,
like PDFescape
or Smallpdf,
also offer
basic editing
capabilities.
How do I
convert a Relax
Bear Papercraft

Fruit Series
PDF to another
file format?
There are
multiple ways
to convert a
PDF to another
format: Use
online
converters like
Smallpdf,
Zamzar, or
Adobe Acrobats
export feature
to convert PDFs
to formats like
Word, Excel,
JPEG, etc.
Software like
Adobe Acrobat,
Microsoft Word,
or other PDF
editors may
have options to
export or save
PDFs in
different
formats. How do
I password-
protect a Relax
Bear Papercraft
Fruit Series
PDF? Most PDF
editing

software allows
you to add
password
protection. In
Adobe Acrobat,
for instance,
you can go to
"File" ->
"Properties" ->
"Security" to
set a password
to restrict
access or
editing
capabilities.
Are there any
free
alternatives to
Adobe Acrobat
for working
with PDFs? Yes,
there are many
free
alternatives
for working
with PDFs, such
as:
LibreOffice:
Offers PDF
editing
features.
PDFsam: Allows
splitting,
merging, and
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editing PDFs.
Foxit Reader:
Provides basic
PDF viewing and
editing
capabilities.
How do I
compress a PDF
file? You can
use online
tools like
Smallpdf,
ILovePDF, or
desktop
software like
Adobe Acrobat
to compress PDF
files without
significant
quality loss.
Compression
reduces the
file size,
making it
easier to share
and download.
Can I fill out
forms in a PDF
file? Yes, most
PDF
viewers/editors
like Adobe
Acrobat,
Preview (on

Mac), or
various online
tools allow you
to fill out
forms in PDF
files by
selecting text
fields and
entering
information.
Are there any
restrictions
when working
with PDFs? Some
PDFs might have
restrictions
set by their
creator, such
as password
protection,
editing
restrictions,
or print
restrictions.
Breaking these
restrictions
might require
specific
software or
tools, which
may or may not
be legal
depending on
the

circumstances
and local laws.
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2019 2020
planner plant
kindness gather
joy katie daisy
- Jan 28 2023
web jun 15 2019
this listing is
for my current
planner from
amber lotus
publishing
details 5 x 7
weekly planner
10 x 7 open 17
month calendar
august 2019
through
december 2020
perfect for
school and
academic
planning
monthly 2 page
spread views
facilitate big
picture
planning weekly
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katie daisy
2019 2020
weekly planner
plant kindne
pdf - Mar 18
2022
web may 25 2023
  this katie
daisy 2019 2020
weekly planner
plant kindne
pdf as one of
the most
energetic
sellers here
will definitely
be in the
course of the
best options to
review
read pdf kindle
katie d yumpu -
Jun 20 2022
web self
publishing
login to yumpu
news login to
yumpu
publishing
free pdf katie
daisy 2019 2020
weekly planner
plant kindness
- Jul 22 2022

web sep 15 2011
  it is just
one of the
advantages to
take when
selecting the
soft documents
katie daisy
2019 2020
weekly planner
plant kindness
gather joy by
amber lotus
publishing as
the option for
reading this
can aid you to
optimize your
cost free or
extra time for
daily
produktinformat
ion kalender
256 seiten
verlag amber
lotus auflage
katie daisy
2019 2020
weekly planner
plant kindness
gather - Aug 03
2023
web katie daisy
2019 2020

weekly planner
plant kindness
gather joy desk
by katie daisy
amber lotus
publishing
designed by
email or call
for price
katie daisy
2019 2020
weekly planner
plant kindness
gather - Oct 05
2023
web katie daisy
2019 2020
weekly planner
plant kindness
gather joy desk
by katie daisy
amber lotus
publishing
designed by 14
99 email or
call for price
description
about the
author details
reviews media
categories
individual
artists general
product details
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isbn
9781631365676
isbn 10
1631365673
katie daisy
2019 2020
weekly planner
plant kindness
gather - Mar 30
2023
web katie daisy
2019 2020
weekly planner
plant kindness
gather joy desk
by katie daisy
amber lotus
publishing
designed by 14
99 currently
unavailable
description
about the
author details
reviews media
categories
individual
artists general
product details
isbn
9781631365676
isbn 10
1631365673
katie daisy

2019 on the go
weekly planner
17 month
calendar - Sep
23 2022
web may 15 2018
  katie daisy
2019 on the go
weekly planner
17 month
calendar with
pocket aug 2018
dec 2019 5 x 7
closed katie
daisy amber
lotus
publishing on
amazon com free
shipping on
qualifying
offers
katie daisy
2019 2020
weekly planner
plant kindness
gather - Dec 27
2022
web katie daisy
2019 2020
weekly planner
plant kindness
gather joy
calendar prices
shop deals

online
pricecheck
2019 2020
planner plant
kindness gather
joy katie daisy
etsy - Sep 04
2023
web this
listing is for
my current
planner from
amber lotus
publishing
details 5 x 7
weekly planner
10 x 7 open 17
month calendar
august 2019
through
december 2020
perfect for
school and
academic
planning
katie daisy
2020 on the go
weekly planner
amazon com -
Feb 26 2023
web jun 19 2019
  in stock
celebrate your
daily
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adventures with
the whimsical
and uplifting
artwork of
katie daisy as
your companion
each month of
this special
edition planner
begins with a
captivating two
page color
spread of
illustrations
in katie s
signature
watercolor
style 5 x 7
weekly planner
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